From: COVID-19 Health and Safety Task Force

Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2021 2:03 PM

To: All POI; All Staff; All Students; All Faculty

Subject: COVID Newsletter



Dear Campus Community:

In the past few months, we have successfully and safely graduated the Class of 2021 and sent our first training cruise toward Hawaii. We have had no cases of Covid-19 at Cal Maritime since January 2021.

Meanwhile, Covid-19 conditions overall have been improving, and many restrictions are being lifted in our state and county. This is terrific news, and we look forward to continued improvement. In an abundance of caution, however, Cal Maritime will continue to rely on the protocols we have been using during the spring semester.

The following directives are still mandated for our campus:

- 1. Complete the daily online Health check prior to your arrival on campus
- 2. Continue to wear your masks, indoors and outdoors, regardless of vaccination status (except when alone, eating and drinking, when an accommodation is required, or when job duties make a mask infeasible or create a hazard).
- 3. Please do not ask employees their vaccination status

In mid-July, the Health and Safety Task Force will meet and make recommendations for August through the Fall semester based on conditions at that time. These recommendations will be vetted and approved by Cal Maritime governance and communicated to everyone on campus.

In the meantime, we'll be suspending the weekly Health and Safety Task Force updates unless conditions warrant a return to more frequent communications.